Meeting 11.02.21
Participants:
· Max
· Summer
· Phoebe
· Chriselda
· Jemima
· Maisie
· Connie
Ideas so far for our assemble.
For all value have 2 children. One not showing the value and one showing the value and receiving a card!
	British Value
	Ideas

	Rule of Law
	Rules are there to keep us safe.
Running in corridor
Not listening to the teacher
Leaving school grounds


	Individual Liberty
	Everyone should be able to express their individuality
Gender stereotypes: a boy wearing girls clothes, boy with long hair, liking a non-typical colour
Playtimes : wanting to play with different equipment or play a different game.
Families can be different

	Democracy
	

	Mutual Respect
	

	Tolerance
	


Zoom out and discuss what that value means. 

Suggested that we should have 'Happy to Help' as well. Possible that we could set it up so that it is on every email address.
Needs to be accessible for everyone. Thought we could share the email and what it is for in an assembly. Might have to be a mini-assembly in classes if we're still not able to mix. 
Email can be used like an 'online suggestion box'

Pupil Voice in school led by Maisie and Connie:
Ideas from the team include having a suggestion box/boxes with the logo visible, having a display to share with the school what we are up to, a questionnaire, dedicated time in classes to discuss ideas.

Logo led by Mikey:
Mikey has sent through the JPeg of the logo. Thoughts that we need to tag our logo onto everything that we do to make sure that it is well recognised. This includes displays in school, website, letters, emails, suggestion boxes etc...

Actions:
Next week we will discuss Democracy and think of ideas for the assembly. 
Email address and signature will be decided.
Connie and Maisie to decide what they would like us to do first to support pupil voice in school.

4.2.21 Meeting
Attendees:
· Miss Jones
· Chriselda
· Mikey
· Maisie
· Summer
· Phoebe
· Max
· Jemima
· Connie

Hi Everyone,
I just wanted to catch up anyone who missed yesterday's meeting.

British Values:
· We have started to talk about ideas for how we can show the school why following the rules is for our safety. We thought of some rules around school such as: walking in the corridor, staying on school grounds, listening to the teacher. We decided that we could have someone breaking the rules and the consequences. Then have someone following the rules and receiving a card. 

Email address: We have been told that we are allowed an email address! Yay!

Actions: 
· Next week we will listen to Maisie and Connie about what Individual Liberty means and as a group discuss how we could share this with the whole school.
· Each pair to continue thinking about the British Value and how we can share it with the school.
· Chriselda will be leading the email project. She will be thinking about how we can decide the name and lead discussions about how we can make sure everyone knows in school what the address is and what it is for.
· Thank you everyone!

